
29th April 2022

EVENTS & KEY DATES

SAFEGUARDING

Please join our weekly onsite coffee mornings, 9.30am–10.30am:

Spring Bank Holiday 

Monday 2nd May

Jubilee Bank Holiday

Friday 27th May  

Back to school

Monday 6th June  

Dysons Road Coffee

Wednesdays

Springfield Road Coffee

Thursdays

WEST LEA WEEKLY SPOTLIGHT

CAMPUS 
UPDATE 

Happy Summer Term, everyone! 

It was great to meet so many parents and families 
during progress and annual review meetings this 
week. Thank you for the brilliant feedback about 
how well children are doing with home reading 
and phonics. Please give us a call or come to 
one of our coffee mornings if you would like 
more information or support for home reading 
or any other aspect of school life. 

This term, we are pursuing lots of green initiatives, 
including growing plants and vegetables across 
our campuses and introducing forest school 
lessons for some pupils to help develop outdoor 
learning provision. 

We will also introduce children to their new 
class or campus site ahead of their transition 
in September, so they feel confident and 
excited to start the new academic year when it 
comes around. We will be in touch with more 
information about transition in the coming weeks 
before half term. 

Over the next few weeks we will share more 
information about sports day, the summer show, 
and activities week, all of which will take place 
later in the summer term. We will organise day 
trips rather than an overnight residential this 
term, and hope to re-launch residentials next 
academic year. 

Please do give us a call if you would like to talk 
to a member of staff about any aspect of your 
child’s school life.

Emma Driver 
Meridian Campus

If you need advice, have concerns, or 
don’t know where to turn, please give 
us a call to see if we can help direct you. 

Talk PANTS & Join Pantosaurus  
The Underwear Rule | NSPCC.

NSPCC PANTS RULE:  
Keep your child safe, talk PANTS

PUPIL ACHIEVEMENT
Gedeon, Fairchild class

For being ready to learn, safe around school and 
kind to his friends. He’s made an excellent start to 

the summer term. 

Nefise, Adenegan class
For being independent in class and  

in the playground.

Beyji, Pendelton class 

For making excellent progress with 
reading and phonics. 

Aradiya, Victor Class

For settling into West Lea really well and making 
progress in her new class. 

Elvis, Moore class

For joining in a game with a group of class friends 
and playing alongside other children. 

DO NOT  
FEEL ALONE. 

THERE’S ALWAYS 
SOMEONE TO 

TALK TO.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/

